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June 4, 2024 

 

Ms. Beth Scaer 

11 East Hobart Street 

Nashua, NH 03060 

 

 

Dear Ms. Scaer: 

My office has received your letter appealing the decision to deny your request to fly the Pine 

Tree flag on the City Hall flag pole. 

Upon further review of your letter and the City’s flag pole policy, this decision is upheld. 

Attached is a copy of the City’s flag policy for your convenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jim Donchess, Mayor 

City of Nashua 

 

 
 

 


